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Taking part in the New Student Orientation, first-year students, from left, Griffin
Kulick, Alex Bonomo and Sophie Buchanan survey their newly minted SplashCards
on Tuesday (June 23) in the lobby of the Lavin-Bernick Center on the Tulane
University uptown campus. The SplashCard is a picture ID that works as an all-in-one
card for meal plans, library services, computer labs and more.
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